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From:

Sent: 20 January 2022 18:44

To:

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] invitation to the Arab EU Ambassadors' lunch (February

the 3rd 2022)
Dear N
Thanks a lot for the invitation, that | am happy to accept.
| hope we will also have the opportunity to discuss the follow-up to the conference and future joint
activities. | will call you to coordinate when that meeting could take place (I should be in Tunis already

on 1 Feb and still quite flexible with my schedule).

Please convey my and my colleagues' thanks and appreciation once more to Dr Koman and to all the
staff of the AIMC who contributed to make the first EABSC a success.

| am looking forward to meeting you all again soon.

From:
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 3:27:31 PM
To
Cc

Subject: |[EXIEKNAL] Invitation to the Arab U Ambassadors' lunch (February the 3rd 2022)

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] CAUTION: Email originated from outside of Frontex. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize and trust the sender.

Dear I

| hope that this email finds you well.

Once again, thank you for the close coordination and good cooperation that guaranteed the
success of the 151 EABSC .

Please kindly note that H.E._ the AIMC Secretary-General, is planning to host an
Arab-EU Ambassadors’ Lunch to shed light on the constructive cooperation in security
matters between the AIMC and the relevant EU stakeholders, including Frontex for sure!



The lunch will take place in the AIMC Secretariat Generals premises in Tunis on February the
3rd 2022, at 13.00

Therefore, it would be our pleasure to invite you to attend the lunch, which would be a good
opportunity to discuss ways of further strengthening cooperation between our Organizations.

In the hope that your agenda will allow you to join us, I’'m looking forward to receiving a
positive answer and meeting you soon.

Once more, thanks for your continuous active role in boosting the cooperation between the
AIMC and Frontex.

Best regards.




